
            
         

      

   

              
             
         
    

               
          

              
               

               
       

                
               

              
         

        

  

               
    

              
                
         

    

    

 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------

____________________________________ _________ ___________________ 

_____________________________________ _____________________________ _____________ 

Opt-out Media Release 

Please sign and return the attached form only if you DO NOT want your 
son/daughter’s information or photographs shared in district media outlets such as 
print, district website, social media or Internet publications. 

Dear Family or Guardian, 

North and South Technical High Schools provide the community with news, photos, and videos from our 
school, and information about events, activities, achievements, etc. We do this each year through a 
variety of methods, including printed publications, newsletters, calendars, media releases, website 
stories, videos, and social media. 

Some examples of news we may share include honor roll lists, student of the month names, unique 
program or classroom activities, awards, academic recognition and more. Information about your 
son/daughter, including his or her name, grade, age, photograph, and comments may be published if he 
or she is part of one of these activities. In addition, photos/videos of students taken throughout the 
school year may be randomly placed on the pages of the printed and web versions of district 
publications as well as shared with the media. 

In the past, North and South Technical High Schools used an “opt-in” system for our media releases. The 
district has since adopted an annual “opt-out” media policy only for North and South Tech. This means 
that unless your child has provided a signed “opt-out” form (below) their information and/or photo may 
be used in any of the previously stated media capacities. 

If you have any questions, please contact the school. 

Opt-Out Media Form 

This form must be filled out completely and returned to the main office to ensure that your 
son/daughter’s information is kept private. 

I elect to NOT have my child’s information and/or photo used in district publications, media releases, on 
the district website or its social media pages. By opting out, I understand my child will be excluded from 
any school yearbooks, phone directories, award announcements, and group class photos. 

Student’s Full Name Grade Date of Birth 

Family/Guardian Full Name (Printed) Family/Guardian Signature Today’s Date 

Updated 04/06/2021 


